
Project Description 
 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation  
(FDOT) is proposing improvements at the 
U.S. 17-92 (South Volusia Avenue) at 
Enterprise Road intersection. This project 
developed from a 2020 intersection safety  
study. The purpose of this project is to help  
reduce the number and severity of crashes  
at this intersection. 

 
 

Proposed improvements include replacing 
the free-flow right turn lane from 
westbound Enterprise Road to northbound  
U.S. 17-92 with two dedicated right turn 
lanes onto U.S. 17-92 that are under signal  
control. A new right turn lane is also 
proposed along northbound U.S. 17-92 into  
the shopping plaza. 

 
 

Other proposed improvements include 
reconstructing and upgrading the traffic 
and pedestrian signals at the intersection,  
enhancing intersection lighting, and 
necessary drainage improvements. New  
sidewalk is proposed on the northeast side  
of the intersection, and pedestrian curb 
ramps will be upgraded to meet Americans  
with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 
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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

 

U.S. 17-92 (S. Volusia Avenue) at 

Enterprise Road Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 449235-1 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Martina Paradysz 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5466 
Martina.Paradysz@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design:   

Ongoing - late 2024 
 

$      556,000 
 

Right of Way: Within existing  

Construction: Funded - early 2025 

-- 

$   1.4 million  

Insert QR 

code here. 

*subject to change 
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